FRANZ R.STENZEL,M.D.
INTERNAL MEDICINE
2037 N.W.LOVEJOY STREET
PORTLAND 10, OREGON
BEAcoN 4387

August 11, 1958

Klick Relander
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander,

Through Mr. Todd of the Shorey Book Store in Seattle, I learned that
you have disposed of at least some of your books. As a collector of
Northwest pictorial material - water colors, oils, lithographs, and sketches -
I am wondering if you have any items that fall into this category. Naturally,
the older they are, the better, and the more documentary and historically
significant, the more I am interested.

In the not too distant future, I expect to be in Yakima and would
appreciate your letting me know if you have any such items that you would
be interested in disposing of.

Yours sincerely,

Franz Stenzel, M.D.




